
 

 

                                                                                                                                                  

August 20, 2024 

 

To Whom it may concern:    

I would like to recommend Thomas Toms for appointment to the Founder’s Day 

Commission as a representative for the Dripping Springs Cookoff Club. 

Justin has been a valued member of the Club for several years. He’s always there to 

help and promote the Club to the community. He takes initiative, is dependable and 

would represent the Club well. 

 

Regards, 

Michele 

 

Michele Ryon, President 

Dripping Springs Cookoff Club                           


